
Report of the workshop on E – Waste Management 

 

'The greatest threat to our planet is the belief that someone else will save it.' 

A workshop was organised by DPS Gurgaon, in collaboration with Microsoft, on 8
th

 

November’17 on 'Organised and Proper Management of Electronic Waste'. The workshop was 

well attended by teachers of 28 reputed schools across Gurugram. 

The resource person Ms. Swati Ganguly, in her presentation, lay stress on various hazards that 

man is facing today because of the enormous electronic waste which is being generated in all 

households and work places. She introduced the teachers to the 'Karo Sambhav School 

Programme’,  an initiative of Microsoft to empower the students and teachers and to make them 

aware of the different ways to handle the electronic waste. She encouraged the teachers to ensure 

that their respective schools not only participate actively in this programme but also the 

maximum number of students become part of this initiative as it will help in reaching out to a 

larger part of the society. She further went on to explain the various fun activities that can be 

conducted in classrooms to make the children understand their role for managing waste, for a 

better future. 

It was an informative session which made the participants realise the gravity of the problem and  

gave them a platform to come together and confront this issue in unison.  

 

 

 


